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Recreation
Garrison Diversion has been careful to set aside public land accessible to people with a variety of 
recreational interests. We dedicate two-tenths, or 20%, of our one mill levy to our Matching 
Recreation Grant Program. To date, this program has awarded over $4 million to local recreation 
projects within the Garrison Diversion Conservancy District. 

Red River Valley Water Supply Project  
A limited water supply in central North Dakota and the Red River Valley means existing water 
supplies would be inadequate for residents if a drought were to occur.  While it is not a question of if 
a severe drought will occur, but a question of how soon, it’s imperative to look to a solution for the 
water supply needs for central North Dakota and the Red River Valley.

Garrison Diversion is leading the development of the Red River Valley Water Supply Project 
(RRVWSP), in which the purpose is to meet the water supply needs of central North Dakota and the 
Red River Valley through providing a supplemental water supply. 

The RRVWSP will utilize a buried pipeline from near Washburn to bring Missouri River water east to 
the Baldhill Creek, which will flow into Lake Ashtabula. Using Lake Ashtabula as a regulating 
reservoir, the water would continue down the Sheyenne River and flow into the Red River. Users 
along the pipeline in central North Dakota and into the Red River Valley will benefit from a much 
needed, reliable supply of water. 

Operations & Maintenance 
Garrison Diversion is responsible for the operations and maintenance (O&M) on the Garrison 
Diversion Unit project facilities under a cooperative agreement with the Bureau of Reclamation. 
These facilities consist of the McClusky Canal, New Rockford Canal and Oakes Test Area. 

We employ a skilled workforce and maintain a large fleet of equipment to aid in the completion of 
O&M projects. We are also able to provide support to systems experiencing water emergencies. Our 
crew can mobilize quickly with equipment and is able to handle just about any situation that arises. 

Learn More  
Garrison Diversion is unwavering in our commitment to provide a reliable, high quality and 
affordable water supply for the benefit of North Dakota. We are proud to play a vital role in the 
future of our state. 

For comprehensive information, please contact us at: 

•Garrison Diversion Conservancy District, PO Box 140, Carrington, ND 58421 
•www.garrisondiversion.org •gdcd@daktel.com •1-800-532-0074


